
 

 

 

 

Dear parents and students,  

Due to unforeseen changes regarding COVID safety, our school 

hours have changed. In order to transport our students with the 

highest safety precautions in place, we are returning to a middle 

school bus route and a separate elementary school bus route.  

Middle School Schedule:   

Arrive Sugarloaf-7:45  Dismissal Sugarloaf- 2:15 

Elementary School Schedule: 

Arrival Sugarloaf-8:45 Dismissal Sugarloaf-3:15 

***Middle school students with younger siblings should ride the MIDDLE 

school bus on their face-to-face days. (They can sit together in a seat) 

 

Bus stops will be nearly the same as last spring. The exact bus 

stops & times are being confirmed by transportation now. All bus 

stops and times will be published on Facebook and posted to the 

school web page, parents will also receive a direct connect phone 

call when routes are posted.  

 

Daycare programs will remain the same as last year, parents 

should register with the office at 305-745-3282 ext: 0 

 

 

 

 

 


